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As you may be aware as a school we have been taking part in the 40 acts of kindness challenge during the lent period.
[bookmark: _GoBack] The idea being that each class has a daily challenge which is an act of kindness , for example, to say ‘thank you to the person who prepared your dinner’ or ‘ play with someone you don’t usually play with’ and  ‘clean up the classroom without being asked’ and many more. 
The children have all enjoyed taking part in this challenge and we have noticed an increase in the number of children helping each other, being kind to others and using impeccable manners around school.
Well done children, we are proud of you!
Mrs Miller
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